



Assistant Speaker of the House

29 January 2018

Raymond Huo 15.06 Bowen House

Dear Mr Huo

Thank you and the Justice Committee for the opportunity to make a written submission elaborating on my petition's request for a Royal Commission of Inquiry into the New Zealand Family Court.

Attached to this letter is the written submission that was completed by the Backbone collective. It reflects the views of the 1,578 people who signed the petition. In support of these views, I encourage you to read the submission and respond with your consideration/s.

If you wish to discuss this further with me, please contact me on 04 8179887, or by email at poto.williams@parliament.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Poto Williams

MP for Christchurch East



04 817 8234

poto.williams@parliament.govt.nz

Parliament Buildings,
Private Bag 18 888, Wellington 6160

@potochcheast

Christchurch Office

03 382 0288

133 New Brighton Mall, New Brighton, Christchurch





